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PRESS RELEASE 
City seeks input for Park Avenue Refresh Project 

 
WINTER PARK, FL (November 20, 2024) The City of Winter Park is working to refresh  
Park Avenue and address the current and future needs of its residents, businesses and guests. 
The community is invited to participate in a brief online survey to share potential enhancement 
ideas for this upcoming project.  

Park Avenue is the epicenter of Winter Park’s culture, charm and economic vitality. The last 
Park Avenue streetscape restoration occurred between 1996 and 1999. Nearly 30 years 
later, the city’s main street is ready for a refresh to provide for today and plan for 
tomorrow’s needs. 

 
Community input and ideas are valuable as the city makes plans to refresh this important 
corridor. If you would like to participate, please access surveymonkey.com/r/ParkAveRefresh 
and submit your response Friday, December 6 by 5 p.m. 
 
For more information or questions regarding the Park Avenue Refresh, please access 
cityofwinterpark.org/ParkAveRefresh or email ParkAveRefresh@cityofwinterpark.org.  
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